
MEETING CANCELLATION 

Borough of Highlands Land Use Board 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the Borough of Highlands Land Use Board 

meeting to be held on October 9, 2025 is CANCELLED. The next 

regularly scheduled LUB meeting is THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 13 

at 7pm at 151 Navesink Ave., Highlands, NJ 07732. 

The following applications, originally noticed to be heard at the 

October 9, 2025 meeting, shall be carried to the NOVEMBER 13, 

2025 meeting: 

 LUB25-10: Solar Powered 44 – 44 Miller St. 

There shall be no further notice with respect to the rescheduled 

application.  

 

Nancy Tran,  
Land Use Board Secretary 


